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RESPONSE TO COMMENT LETTER 1:  SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA 

ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENTS (No. I20040569) 

 

 

 

1-1 The SCAQMD recognizes that the Southern California Association of 

Governments (SCAG) is an areawide clearinghouse for regionally significant 

projects, and reviews the consistency of local plans, projects and programs with 

regional plans.  The SCAQMD acknowledges that SCAG has reviewed the 

proposed project as described in the Initial Study dated August 26, 2004 and has 

no comments at this time.  Any subsequent public notices and/or environmental 

documents regarding this proposed project will be sent to SCAG, attention Jeffrey 

M. Smith, AICP. 

 


